

Brent Patient Voice

warmly invites you to a public meeting with speaker:

Julia Simon

Formerly Head of Commissioning Policy Unit, NHS England

Topic: From 'cottage industry' to the new world of Brent's Accountable Care Partnership: our GP practices are destined for change

Thursday 1st December 2016 at 7.30pm

The Learie Constantine Centre

40-47 Dudden Hill Lane, NW10 2ET (junction with Villiers Rd) (tube Dollis Hill, buses 226, 302 pass door, 6, 260, 266 stop nearby)

Refreshments from 6.45pm onwards

Accountable Care Partnerships are local health conglomerates envisaged as providers of care to "segments" of the population for a fixed sum per head. GPs would play a big part in them via a federation. They are untested and unexplained but seen as a key feature of the local "STP" (Sustainability & Transformation Plan). The purpose of the meeting is to find out more and ask people what they think.

Also updates on related NHS topics and BPV news

Contact Robin Sharp CB, BPV chair: info@bpv.org.uk